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Tuesday	28th	November	–	Year	3	D&T	Day	
Thursday	30th	November	–	Whole	School	Advent	Mass		–	9:15am	
Thursday	30th	November	–	Whole	School	PANTO	in	School		
Friday	1st	December	–	NON	UNIFORM	DAY	-	cakes	and	biscuits		
Friday	1st	December	–	CHRISTMAS	FAYRE	3:30pm	to	5pm	

This	week	in	school………….	
Year	1	were	visited	by	a	history	
specialist	who	led	an	exciting	
workshop	focusing	on	‘The	Great	Fire	
of	London’.			

They	explored	artefacts	from	Samuel	
Pepys'	house	and	tried	to	guess	what	
the	objects	were	and	what	they	were	
used	for.	

They	discussed	the	materials	the	
houses	were	made	from	in	1666	and	
used	play	dough	to	create	a	wattle	and	
daub	effect.	

	

Year	3	took	part	in	a	Bushcraft	
Day	and	had	a	wonderful	time.	
	

	
They	learnt	a	range	of	skills	
including	how	to	tie	knots	and	build	
shelters.		

	
The	benefits	of	learning	outside	are	
enormous	and	one	of	the	loveliest	
things	we	have	seen	is	how	well	the	
children	work	together	as	teams	
and	learn	from	each	other.	

	
	

Year	5	had	another	fantastic	afternoon	
at	Woodchurch	High,	learning	about	
separating	mixtures.	

	
	

Year	3	learnt	lots	of	new	skills	in	their	
PE	lesson	led	by	‘Cheshire	Cricket’.		

	
S chool Gam es  Aw ar d - We	are	
again	working	towards	achieving	a	
School	Games	Award.	Please	visit	the	
school	games	website	-
www.yourschoolgames.com	 
Please	also	visit	the	PE	page	on	our	own	
school	website	where	you	will	find	a	
calendar	of	school	events	and	up	to	date	
reports	of	competitions	we	have	
entered.		
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																				CHRISTMAS	FAYRE	
Don’t	forget	it	is	our	Christmas	Fayre	next	Friday	at	3:30pm!	

		Please	come	to	our	Fayre	and	support	our	fundraising	efforts.	

We	will	have	lots	of	exciting	stalls	and	games	to	play,	including	–	
Lucky	Dip	

								Teddy	Tombola		
																									Lolly	Lotto	

																																																					Christmas	Bags	
																																																				Bottle	Tombola	

								Reindeer	Food	
								Cake	Stall	

										Refreshments	
										Face	Painting	

																				Sweet	Tombola	
		 ………..and	Santa	has	promised	to	fit	us	into	his	busy	schedule	and	

make	an	appearance!	

DOORS	WILL	OPEN	TO	THE	FAYRE	ONCE	ALL	THE	CHILDREN	HAVE	LEFT	SCHOOL	AT	THE	END	OF	THE	
DAY	

	
After	School	Clubs	
Next	week	will	be	the	last	week	of	extra	curricular	clubs	this	term.	THERE	WILL	BE	NO	AFTER	SCHOOL	CLUBS	
RUNNING	DURING	DECEMBER.	
	
WE	NEED	YOUR	‘REAL’	CHRISTMAS	TREES	WHEN	YOU	HAVE	FINISHED	WITH	THEM!	
In	January,	if	you	have	a	real	Christmas	tree	that	you	are	looking	to	get	rid	of,	please	could	we	have	it?	We	need	
them	for	our	forest	area!	

Weekly	Attendance	-	Well	done	again	to	all	those	children	who	
have	been	in	school	on	time	every	day	this	week.	If	for	any	reason	you	
are	struggling	to	get	your	child(ren)	into	school	everyday	and	on	time	
please	come	and	let	us	know	so	we	can	support	you.	Congratulations	to	
Year	3	for	having	the	best	attendance	this	week!		
	

F2	 94.0%	 Year	3	 97.0%	
Year	1	 90.7%	 Year	4	 94.0%	
Year	2	 93.8%	 Year	5	 93.6%	

	 Year	6	 89.6%	
	

Don’t	forget	to	stay	up	to	date	with	
all	our	latest	information	and	
dates	for	the	diary	via	our	website,	
twitter	page	and	facebook	page.	
If	you	ever	have	any	concerns,	

worries	or	suggestions	please	
do	not	hesitate	to	speak	to	

your	child’s	class	teacher,	Mrs	
Bennison,	Mrs	Young	or	

myself.	Thank	you	for	your	
continued	support.	

Mrs	S	Ralph	


